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The City of Eau Claire is excited to announce a second public workshop for a new Wilson 
Park water feature! Ideas generated from the first public workshop and a community-wide 
survey are being used to create design alternatives. Now is your chance to continue on the 
journey of selecting a final design for a new water feature! 
 
The November 14 event is the second of four planned public meetings where a shared vision 
will be created. Participants will be able to provide direct feedback on the design alternatives 
that have been crafted as a result of the community feedback collected so far.  
 
A page has been created on the City’s website that will be a central point for information on 
the project, including additional upcoming workshops, surveys, and project progress, and 
can be found at eauclairewi.gov/government/our-divisions/wilson-park-fountain.  
 
For more information, call the Community Services Department at 715-839-5039 or email 
Josh Solinger at joshua.solinger@eauclairewi.gov.  
 
 
 
 

### 

Wilson Park Fountain 
Public Workshop 

Thursday, November 14, 2019 
6:00pm to 8:30pm 

 

Eau Claire City Hall – North Conference Room 
203 South Farwell Street, Eau Claire, WI 54702 


